
 
 

CCAC Members and Friends 
The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be 

WEDNESDAY, March 18, 2009, 7:00 PM-9:00 PM  
 

George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Room,  
20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita. 

 
**** This will be a meeting 

YOU WILL NOT WANT TO MISS !! ***** 

 First is the return of the MRF (a.k.a. the dump). Mr. Robert Newman, City Of Santa Clarita Public 
Works Director, will provide information on the MRF Site Selection Committee and the process 
that will be used to find an appropriate location for the MRF (Material Recovery Facility) and 
Transfer Station.   

An update will be provided on the Vista Canyon Ranch Project and the park proposed for the 
current Via Princessa Metrolink site. 
  
Next we will provide 
information on  
1) Current and future 
plans for the Anti-Gang 
Task Force in Canyon 
Country 
2) Community 
Preservation's plan to 
complete the Canyon 
Country Extreme 
Neighborhood makeover   
3) How we are doing on 
illegal signs. Plus MUCH, 
MUCH, MORE. 

 One special request.  
Representatives of 
the LA County Fire 

Department would like to 
know, “what would you want to know?” Please email suggestions. We will continue to work to 

make our community a better place to live.  
Together WE CAN make a difference. 

See you there!!  

 
Alan J. Ferdman 

Alan J. Ferdman, Chair, 

 ferdmana@gmail.com or ferdmana@dslextreme.com  

Canyon Country Advisory Committee (661) 713-9344 
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